Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 02 December 2015 19:23

To: Planning

Subject: 2011/4390/P the Water House, Millfield Lane, N6 6HQ
Dear Sirs,

This proposed development is nearly double the size of the existing property, and will cause huge disruption
locally.

I am concerned that as a result of this development there will be a danger of pollution to the ponds (mainly
the Ladies Pond and the Wildlife pond below it) and the land around it.

The excavation for the proposed basement will be vast and there will be a huge amount of heavy lorries
needed during thie construction. Millfield Lane is runs up the side of Hampstead Heath, a narrow road,
turning into a path up between the Ladies Pond and the Water House. Fitzroy Park is similarly narrow.

It is likely that this increase in lorry traftic will disrupt motor and pedestrian access to the heath and the
Ladies pond especially.

T ask that this application be refused.
Yours faithfully,
Amara Procter

34 Brecknock Road
N7 0DD



